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A STUDY OF ENGINEERING

Our Year 12 Engineering students have been working to deepen their knowledge of
Civil Structures as part of their HSC course.

Their first assessment task required them to step into the shoes of a Civil engineer and design a
building or bridge from the ground up, employing 3D modelling software along with project
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management tools.
The standard of design was extremely high, with some excellent structures created.
Well done year 12 Engineering Studies.

Mr Justin Stoker
Director of Operations - Senior School
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